

## **RETIREMENT OF 2 DIRECTORS** OF PRIME MEDIA GROUP LIMITED (ASX:PRT)

## Sydney, 20 November 2014

Following today's Annual General Meeting, non-executive directors, Mr Peter Evans and Mr Pat Grier AM retired from the board of Prime Media Group Limited (ASX: PRT).

During the Annual General Meeting, Chairman, Mr John Hartigan acknowledged the contribution made to the company by both Mr Evans and Mr Grier and said:

"Between them, Peter and Pat have served on the Prime board for almost thirty years and during that time have provided great support and wise counsel. I would like to thank them for their contribution and I know the whole board joins me in wishing them well in their future."

For further information, please contact:

**Emma McDonald** 

**Company Secretary** PRIME Media Group Limited

Tel: (02) 8514 5750